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New email address for post 1581: vfwpost1581@cox.net 

New web site: www.members.cox.net/vfwpost1581 

Our meetings are on the first Wednesday of every month. Our next meeting is Wednesday, September 

2, 2009, 7:00 PM, at Phoenix food and spirits-12015 Blondo, Omaha NE (120
th

 and Blondo). We 

have a private meeting room. Any questions call Subby Caniglia at 496-4288 

Future meetings: first Wednesday of every month, October 7, 2009 – November 4, 2009 – December 2, 

2009. 7:00 PM, at Phoenix food and spirits-12015 Blondo, Omaha NE (120
th

 and Blondo). Mark your 

calendars, “plan to attend”. 

The VFW event (End of Summer Bash) that was Saturday August 15, 2009 at camp Ashland, NE, went 

very well for the military reserve family members. We had rain off and on, but all families had a good time. 

The VFW department of NE had a membership booth at this event. 

We need members to help us in positions. We need 1, 2 and 3 year trustees. The Trustees would audit 

our books every quarter which is a requirement of national headquarters. The officers can’t perform this 

task and members other than officers are needed. If you can balance a checkbook of have accounting 

knowledge please contact Subby Caniglia 496-4288. We need a Chaplain, if you would be able to 

perform this position at our monthly meeting contact Subby Caniglia 496-4288. 

We are in the planning stage for more events as poppy days, renting of leasing space for a post home for 

meeting (need business case), Vets home, parades, Memorial day event, etc. We need your ideas, so 

please plan to attend upcoming meetings. We need your ideas, please plan to attend upcoming meetings. 

 Post 1581 Commander 

Subby Caniglia 

Commander: Subby Caniglia 

Sr. Vice Commander: Lloyd Coats 

Jr. Vice Commander: Bob Burns 

Quartermaster/Adjutant: Dr. 

Steven Youngberg  

Chaplain: Not named  

Service officer: Bob Burns 

Surgeon: Dr. Dennis O’Leary 

Three year trustee: Not named 

Two year trustee: Not named 

One year trustee: Not named 
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